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Be it resolved that: 

The UGSC recommends that any body or bodies created by the UFC and/or the 

administration to study and/or craft handbook changes relating to the 

appointment, renewal and/or promotion of teaching and research faculty should 

contain a significant number of teaching and research faculty.  We further 

recommend that several town halls be scheduled throughout the Spring 2020 

semester so that all teaching and research faculty may participate in discussion of 

these handbook changes. 

 


